
Announcement: New Waste Reduction 

Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Waste Reduction Program aimed at 

minimizing waste generation and promoting sustainability within our community. 

This program will include: 

• Educational workshops on recycling and composting 

• Regular community clean-up events 

• Incentives for businesses that adopt sustainable practices 

We invite you to join us in this initiative to create a cleaner, healthier environment for everyone. 

For more information, please contact [Your Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


